
 
 

January 25, 2017 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Re:   Change in Acceptance Cut off Time of Straight Load Containers for Monday sailing to 

the Port of Kawaihae   
 
Effective Monday, February 6, 2017, the acceptance cut-off time of all straight load 
containers in Honolulu for the Monday sailing to the port of Kawaihae will be 10:00 a.m.  
The current cut off time of 11:00 a.m. is being changed to support proper loading of our barge 
and a timely departure from Honolulu for an early morning arrival on Tuesday in Kawaihae.   
 
As a reminder, frequent visitors (that is, more than one visit a week) must have a Transportation 
Worker Identification Credential, or TWIC, to gain access to Young Brothers’ facility. 
Possession of a TWIC will expedite your entrance into Young Brothers’ ports statewide.     
 
Young Brothers appreciates your cooperation on these matters. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Dean A. Kapoi 
Dean A. Kapoi 
Vice President, Terminal Operations 
 


